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As a ED MD who takes care of the whole community this will be a burden that the 

hospital and I cannot bear. People come to the emergency department for many 

reasons, some of them medical.. To have to be responsible for them and find housing 

for them is something I do not have the resources to do, nor does the state or they 

would do it. I can imagine where it will be difficult to transfer a homeless patient who 

needs more care than my hospital can provide because I cannot tell what the final 

housing situation will be for the patient AFTER the life saving transfer. 


